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Whereas HB 3075 would: 

-interfere with, and therefore infringe on a citizen’s right to keep and bear arms, and 

-impose regulations which would be onerous or impossible to comply with, and 

-create a prohibition on firearm magazines which are in common use, 

Therefore HB 3075 is not in the best interests of the citizens of Oregon, and must not 

be enacted into law. 


